
Follow-Up on Proposed Sustainable Aviation 

Partnership 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up on our recent 

discussions regarding the proposed partnership in sustainable aviation. We believe that our 

combined efforts can significantly contribute to reducing the environmental impact of air travel. 

As we discussed, integrating sustainable practices in aviation is not only beneficial for the 

environment but also aligns with our collective goals for innovation and growth in the industry. 

We are excited about the potential synergies between our organizations and would love to hear 

your thoughts on the next steps to move forward. 

Thank you for considering this important initiative. I look forward to your response and hope to 

schedule a time to discuss this further. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


